From: Terry Malkin

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Sunnica Energy Farm

Date: 06 September 2023 15:09:57
Dear Sir

Ref EN010106-Sunnica Energy Farm

You must be familiar with the numerous concerns expressed by local residents, Parish and
District councils, County Councils and local MPs regarding the proposed scheme.

These concerns are not only about the hugely disruptive physical constructions but also,
perhaps more significantly, the negative impact this solar farm will have on the well-being
of residents of the local towns and villages.

By allowing this precocious, ill-considered scheme to go ahead you will be causing
immense suffering and distress to many people.

Yours faithfully
J Malkin (Mrs)

unique ref 20030121
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